NPR needs help

This newspaper doesn't usually solicit money for any reason because we know how dear each dollar is to our readers. It is to us here at the Tundra Times also.

But we would like to call your attention to a fundraising drive being conducted for National Public Radio which some 15 stations in Alaska are members of.

NPR comes into many homes in Alaska through the excellent 90-minute radio program All Things Considered. All Things Considered provides an insightful look into all aspects of American life and spent more than a week in Alaska recently covering many areas of this state.

NPR is in financial trouble right now and is seeking contributions from listeners for the first time ever.

We know that money is dear right now and it is for us too but we will be sending some along to NPR because we want to see this program continue.

If you are interested in doing likewise, send what you can to National Public Radio, care of KSKA Public Radio, 4140 University Drive, Anchorage, Alaska, 99508. They will forward the money to NPR.